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Good Afternoon

We just seen an application to serve food until 1am on the window of the following takeaway business:
AB Pizza

149 Layton Road

Blackpool

We wish to formally object to this application. We live directly opposite and currently have the following issues which
will be compounded if they are allowed to open to 1lam. This is a residential area, the quieter part of Layton Road.

Noise, this has been a constant problem since the business first opened, we have previously complained about the noise
and at the time the business was opening until 12am even though they didn’t have a license for this .

The drivers, and there seems to be a lot of them for a small takeaway business, are noisy especially at end of shift, they
also play loud music and sit in vehicles with idling engines whilst waiting for work. When you are up for work at 5am this
becomes extremely annoying, double glazing or not you can hear everything including every thing discussed between
the drivers.

Not only are the delivery drivers an issue but customers under the influence of alcohol also tend to be ‘rowdy’ and we
have in the past had altercations happening in and around this premises spilling out on to the street with police

involvement . This will get worse when they are the only takeaway business in the area open till the early hours of the
morning.

The number of drivers currently used by AB Pizza cause massive parking issues on the road which is already limited.

The rubbish generated by their customers usually ends up all over the road so much so we now have seagulls in
permanent residence. We have never witnessed anyone from the business clearing away any rubbish dumped by their
customers.

If you require any further clarification please do not hesitate to contact us.

Mr and Mrs Rowney
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